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NACC New Investigator Awards (FY2022-23) 

Walter A. Kukull, PhD, Director 
National Alzheimer’s Coordinating Center 
University of Washington 
4311-11th Ave NE, Ste 300, Seattle, WA 98105 

 

October 20, 2021 

Re: Application for New Investigator funding 
 
Dear Bud: 

I am pleased to write to you in support of the grant application titled [ Name of 
New Investigator Project ], which is being submitted by [ Name of New 
Investigator ] for NACC funding. 

As the Director of the [ Name of ADRC ], I fully support this application. [ 
Name of New Investigator ] is certified in the protection of human subjects, 
as mandated by DHHS, and has completed our university’s comprehensive 
requirements to conduct this research in a responsible manner. 

I am aware of the consortium grant policies established by the National 
Institutes of Health, and if this project is approved by the NACC Steering 
Committee, I will accept responsibility for disbursing the awarded funds to [ 
Name of New Investigator ] and tracking project costs. 

If I may be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

  

[ Name of Center Director ] 
Signature (Credentials, Contact, other) 


